



Shaul Robinson Sherwood Goffin z"I Yanky Lemmer

Senior Rabbi

Tamar Fix Executive Director

Parshat Chukat/Balak | 12 Tammuz 5783 | June 30-July 1, 2023

Morey Wildes Outgoing President

Michael Doppelt & Paris Wald Stulbach Co-Presidents

SHABBAT SCHEDULE

Friday night:

6:58pm Earliest Candle Lighting 7:10pm Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat

Location: Nathaniel Richman Cohen Sanctuary.

8:14pm Latest Candle Lighting

8:31pm Sunset: Latest time to daven Mincha

9:02pm Repeat Shema

Shabbat:

7:45am Hashkama Minyan; Location: Belfer Beit Midrash. Hashkama Kiddush to follow; Shiur by Nathan Rosen on the third floor.

9:00am Chazzan Sherwood Goffin Memorial Minyan;

Drasha before Musaf by Rabbinic Associate Efraim Tepler.

Location: Nathaniel Richman Cohen Sanctuary.

Baked Goods Kiddush to follow in the Shele Danishefsky Covlin Foyer.

9:12am Latest Shema

9:30am Beginners Service led by Dr. Leonard Davidman;

Location: 3rd Floor. Beginners Kiddush to follow.

9:45am Rabbi Herschel Cohen Memorial Minyan

Location: Belfer Beit Midrash.

10:00am Youth Groups; Location: Second Floor Classrooms.

6:15pm Beginners Mishna Chavura with Moshe Sheinwexler;

Location: Belfer Beit Midrash.

7:00pm Louis and Rhoda Lazar Memorial Shiur by Rabbinic Associate

Efraim Tepler in the Nathaniel Richman Cohen Sanctuary.

8:00pm Mincha; Location: Nathaniel Richman Cohen Sanctuary.

Followed by Seudah Shlishit in the Ballroom.

8:31pm Sunset: Latest time to daven Mincha.

9:14pm Ma'ariv/Shabbat Ends

THURSDAY, JULY 6TH: FAST OF TAMMUZ

Fast Beginns: 4:19am Fast Ends: 9:02pm

WEEKDAY MINYAN

Shabbat Shalom

Shacharit:

Sunday, July 2nd @ 7:10am & 8:30am

Monday, July 3rd @ 7:00am & 7:50am

Tuesday, July 4th (July 4th) @ 7:10am & 8:30am

Wednesday, July 5th @ 7:10am & 7:50am

Thursday, July 6th (17 Tammuz) @ 6:50am & 7:30am

Friday, July 7th @ 7:10am & 7:50am

Mincha/Maariv:

Sunday-Wednesday, July 2nd-5th@ 8:20pm

Thursday, July 6th @ 8:05pm

In case of a bereavement, please call our Clergy at 646-543-7485 (day or night)

If you would like to receive the Shabbat Echod by e-mail, sign up at www.lss.org email info@lss.org

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS

Hashkama:

Founding Chazzan

Priva Simon and Nathan Rosen in commemoration of the yahrtzeits of their beloved mothers, Golda Seva Rosen, Zehava bat Mordechai v' Miriam and Gisela S Simon, Gisa bat Elhanan Mordechai v' Reizel, a"h.

The Balsam Family in commemoration of the yahrtzeit, on the 14th of Tammuz, of their wife and mother, Rachel Balsam, Rachel bat David v'Chana a"h.

Beginners:

Anonymously sponsored in celebration of Dr. Leonard Davidman for the many times he volunteered to lead the Beginner Services. Thank vou so much!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Thursday, July 27 (Tisha B'Av): On the Eve of Destruction: The Warsaw Ghetto on Erev Tisha' b'Av, 1942: 2:00pm: After almost two years in the most difficult conditions, the vast majority of Jews in the Warsaw Ghetto were nonetheless still alive. Yet, over the next three months, the overwhelming majority would be killed. This is the story of the remarkable survival, and then ultimate destruction of the largest Jewish community in Europe. Virtual lecture by David Bernstein, Dean Emeritus of the Pardes Institute. Register for the program at www.tinyurl.com/LSSTBav. Once you register, you will receive the link to the Zoom program.

Shabbat July 29th: 6:30 pm: Young Professional Women's Seudah Shlishit. Hosted at the home of Sophia Lundin. Email Sophia at sigals7@gmail.com for address.

Offsite Sunday, August 20th: 5K Cancer Schlep: 9:00am: Join the run with American Friends of Rabin Medical Center to honor and remember loved ones with breast, ovarian, and prostate cancer.

Location: 636 Broadway, Suite 618, New York, NY 10012. Visit events.elitefeats.com/23schlep to register, volunteer, or donate.

Sunday, October 8th: Bar Mitzvah Project: Men, if you've never had a Bar Mitzvah, didn't read from the Torah for your Bar Mitzvah or haven't read from the Torah in a while, here is your chance to do so on Simchat Torah morning and get the help you need to prepare via recordings

from Cantor Goffin z"l and supportive mentors. To register email lssbarmitzvah@gmail.com.

WELCOME

New Members: Sarra & Cyrus Schwartz

Co-Presidents: Michael Doppelt & Paris Wald Stulbach New LSS Officers: Stephen Kalish and Marcy Zwecker

Welcome to the team! Thank you for raising your hands and saying yes!

LINCOLN SQUARE SYNAGOGUE OFFICERS

Michael Doppelt & Paris Wald Stulbach, Co-Presidents (president@lss.org)

Jamie Nussbaum & Yitzy Rubin, Vice Presidents

Michael Roxland, Treasurer, Sara Siris Nash, Secretary Judith Weil Epstein, Stephen Kalish, Julie Walpert, Tanya Gershon Warshawsky, Marcy Zwecker You may contact our officers by emailing Officers@lss.org

Lincoln Square Synagogue • 180 Amsterdam Ave. at W. 68th Street New York, NY 10023 • 212-874-6100 • www.lss.org

HAKARAT HATOV

Morey Wildes - you have dedicated years of service, first on LSS committees and for the last three years as President. The Presidency always requires true commitment and in addition to that, you dealt with getting the shul through COVID and re-emerging post pandemic as a still vibrant shul. You helped us get through one of the most challenging times in history and you did so with poise, thoughtfulness and determination. The countless hours you have spent helping and supporting the shul has made us all the stronger as a congregation. Thank you!

Jay Ziffer - from yahrtzeit plaques, to Mishloach Manot packages, supporting us as secretary at Board and Membership meetings and all while still making sure to put aside time for officer meetings and office support, you have truly done it all and with a smile. Your committed service has been integral to the shul. The shul is only as good as its volunteer base and you have set an amazing example for what it means to help build the community in which you live and call home. Thank you!

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR INCOMING PRESIDENTS

Dear LSS members and community,

We are incredibly excited to share the role of Co-Presidents of Lincoln Square Synagogue and look forward to serving the community over the coming years. We are aware that a co-presidency is a bit unusual, so we thought we would take a moment to share our thinking about this somewhat novel approach.

When the officers considered who among us would next serve as

President, we both wanted to raise our hands. We have been Officers of the shul for many years and both of us believe deeply in service – to community, to family, to shul. It is a big job and given other life responsibilities, we were each concerned that we lack sufficient bandwidth to fill this big, time-consuming, unpredictable role. We decided to do the job together. We have known each other for many years and work very well together. We can backstop each other and be each other's solution if one of us is tied up during "drop everything and focus on the shul" moments, of which there are many. We think of this as one team, one presidency, with coverage of shul and community needs by the proverbial two heads that are better than one. (Actually, as Springsteen fans, we might say, "two hearts are better than one!")

Although we anticipate working well together, we are not the same person and will have different points of view from time to time. As those occasions arise, we expect to resolve issues respectfully and believe that the shul will benefit from healthy discussion between the Presidents

to arrive at an answer. In addition, we are incredibly fortunate to work with a wonderful team of dedicated Officers and the shul's incredible staff and clergy.

Hopefully this note addresses the main questions about this structure. We both love the shul very much and want to do all we can to help it continue to thrive. We welcome your feedback and suggestions and look forward to getting to know all of you. Thank you for your involvement!! Wishing you a wonderful summer.

Michael and Paris